
 

  

                                                                                       

St. Peter’s PS 

Primary 1 Enrolment Week for August 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

South Lanarkshire Council Online Enrolment Registration Form for 
Primary 1 enrolment for August 2025 will be available online week of 6th 
January 2025. The school will endeavour to make contact with 
parents/carers of catchment school enrolments week beginning 13th to 
17th January 2024.  
 
Parents/ Guardians wishing to arrange a visit to view St. Peter’s Primary 
School would be most welcome to contact the school office by telephone 
on 01698 281277 or email gw14stpeterspsoffice@glow.sch.uk. Please 
contact the school prior to Friday 13th December 2024 to arrange any 
visit by appointment. The school will offer visits with the Senior 
Leadership Team, after the school day, from 3.15 to 4.00pm, on the 
following dates: 

• Monday 16th December 2024  

• Tuesday 17th December 2024. 
 
Please refer to the following guidelines to assist you in the enrolment 
process. 

• If your child’s 5th birthday falls before the 1st March 2026, you should 
register your child for school.  

• To register your child for school you should complete the South 
Lanarkshire Council online registration form. 

• You must identify your catchment school for your permanent home 
address by using the school catchment checker. 

• This checker will give you information on both primary and secondary 
schools. 

• It is only the parent the child ordinarily resides with who is authorised 
to register the child. This includes the guardian or any person who is 
liable to maintain or has parental responsibilities. For more 
information see the Children (Scotland) Act 1995. 

• If you have any difficulty in identifying your catchment school please 
email edsuppserv.helpline@southlanarkshire.gov.uk. 

• If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office on 01698 281277. 

• For more detailed information, please refer to the school website 
www.st-peters-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk and continue to the P1 Enrolment 
Information link. 

The school community will very much look forward to welcoming you to 
St. Peter’s Primary School. 
 
Kind Regards 
CL Mullen  
Head Teacher 
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